
NEWS RELEASE 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – October 25, 2024 

 
 

Update Regarding Homicide that Occurred on October 12 

 
Adams County, Colo. (October 25, 2024): 
 
After the initial case was filed with the 17th Judicial District Attorney’s Office our investigators continued to 
follow up on the case and conduct interviews and an additional juvenile was arrested in connection to the 
homicide on October 12, 2024. The additional charges have been filed with the 17th Judicial District 
Attorney’s Office and any inquiries regarding the case can be sent to their office. 

-End- 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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